
 

 

SB 1566 – Oregon Promise Program Adjustments for Foster Children 

 

Chair Gelser and Members of the Committee 

 

The Oregon Women’s Rights Coalition supports the proposed adjustments to the Oregon 

Promise Program as it related to foster children who may have been in out of state placement.  

It seems only sensible that we provide for ongoing opportunities for these youth through 

educational programs. 

We do not speak to the other technical portions of the bill has we do not have the expertise to 

evaluate those provisions. 

 

Marcia Kelley 

Public Policy Advocate 
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